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September 27, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO : All CENROs
DENR Palawan

FROM . The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : IMPLEMENTATION OF UNIFORM CODE OR NUMBER OF
SEIZURE RECEIPT, SEIZURE ORDER AND ADMINISTRATIVE
CASE (P-2022-93380)

Furnished is the memorandum dated September 13, 2022 from the OIC ARD for

Technical Services Maximo C. Landrito relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, OIC ARD Landrito commended the initiative on the formulation of
number coding as to the issuance of your SEIZURE RECEIPT, SEIZURE ORDER and
ADMINISTRATIVE CASE NO. in the administrative adjudication proceedings. Likewise,
maintain the existing Electronic Filing and Monitoring System (E-FMS) of Illegal Logging cases
that automatically generates number coding and the same should be adopted by all CENROs
together with the said recent number coding as provided in the attached PENRO memorandum

dated August 17, 2022.
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FELIZARDO B. CAYAT%

Copy Furnished:

All CENROs of DENR Palawan

The RED, DENR MIMAROPA mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

The Enforcement Division, DENR MIMAROPA enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com
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